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Thank You, Thank You,
Thank You!

for making our 40th Anniversary &
Fundraising Gala a Success!

Jesus,
Babies, &
Friends

So much happening!

THE GREAT GALA REVEAL

CHOICES GIVING TREE

1.

2.

3. CHRISTMAS & END OF THE YEAR

Rejoicing, loving, and gifting to our
babies born in 2024.

Time to Rejoice in God’s Goodness
Turn the page to learn more...

Donation open until 11.22.24 and then it
is Reveal Time...Stay Tuned!

November 2024



So much happening!So much happening!

1.

2.

3.

The Great Gala Reveal - We had such a wonderful night celebrating
God’s Goodness to Choices of the Heart over the past 40 yrs.  If you
didn’t make it but would like to be a part of the fundraising, the
donation app will be open until November 22nd.  We will then have
our traditional Gala Reveal.  Our reveal will be posted on Facebook &
Instagram.  Something fun is in store, so get those donations in.
QR Code is at the bottom for your convenience.

Choices Giving Tree - Each year we are blessed to spend  some
precious time with the moms (sometimes dads) & babies that have
been born this year through the ministry of Choices.  It’s a beautiful
thing to share the Love of Christ at Christmas with these clients.
A HUGE bag is filled with baby toys, clothes, essentials, gifts for mom
& a HUGE stuffed bear.  We put a lot of love in these bags!
Want to help?  Needs *Baby’s first Christmas ornament,
*Devotionals for moms *Anything handmade.

Christmas & End of the Year - as the holiday season is upon us, this
year has really been something!  Two hurricanes and a Presidential
election has kept our minds racing and wondering what is next.  But
never forget the words of Paul in Philippians 4:16, it says, “Do not be
anxious about anything, but in every situation, by prayer and
petition, with thanksgiving, present your requests to God.”  
So as we look to the end of this year and the beginning of 2025 -
Let’s hold fast to this truth!  Another truth we hold onto is with your
prayers & financial support we look forward to 2025 and the
opportunities to minister to the women who come through our doors
and to be the voice for those unborn children.
Thank you for Valuing Life!

For to us a child is born, to us a son is given; and the
government shall be upon his shoulder, and his name shall be
called Wonderful Counselor, Mighty God, Everlasting

Father, Prince of Peace.
Isaiah 9:6



But Wait... there is more!But Wait... there is more!
Updates on Stats, Needs and how we have been busy helping

others.

We are delighted for the
opportunity to reach more
Abortion Minded women.

This has been made possible
by changing our 

marketing company to 
Choose Life Marketing.

Monthly donors sustain us
and make these

opportunities possible
 Thank you!

Each one must do just as he has decided in his heart, not reluctantly or
under compulsion, for God loves a cheerful giver.

2 Corinthians 9:7

Stats

Clinic Needs

Thankful we could help

EMC & Georgia P
ower

Linemen!

Contact us to become a 
monthly donor!

912.764.4303

Babies born thus far
this year
55 Births

& 
6 expected by Dec

Preemie - winter clothes
boys & girls

0-3 winter clothes
boys & girls

Newborn toys, rattles, 
musical items

Diapers, wipes, 
 bath essentials

are always needed

Visit our
Amazon baby register

Shout joyfully to the Lord, all the earth.
2 Serve the Lord with jubilation;

Come before Him with rejoicing.
3 Know that the Lord Himself is God;

It is He who has made us, and not we ourselves;
We are His people and the sheep of His pasture.

4 Enter His gates with thanksgiving,
And His courtyards with praise.

Give thanks to Him, bless His name.
5 For the Lord is good;

His mercy is everlasting
And His faithfulness is to all generations.

Psalm 100: 1-5
Thankful we could send baby items to North Carolina

The stats you see below 
were abortion -minded

clients that chose life
for their babies!

Praise God!



What a Night, What a Night!What a Night, What a Night!

If you missed this year’s celebration and fundraiser there is still time to give.  We are very close to
meeting our goal this year and would be delighted to even exceed it!  God’s continual goodness to this

ministry is overwhelming but it also humbles us in the fact that “Life is so Precious”.  Let me set the
stage for the night... babies, babies and more babies lined the walkway as you came in the door.  Forty-

five of our precious little ones blessed us with their smiles.  Ultrasound pictures drapped our tables,
hershey kisses represented all the birthdays & hope given to mothers.  A delicious birthday cake was

the centerpiece in celebration of  FORTY YEARS advocating for the unborn.  Then it got even better as
Pastor Emeritus, Roland Barnes came and shared the history of Choices.  The night continued with
sweet client testimonials, the reveal of how many babies have been born & clients served over the
past 40 years and then our guest speaker, Michelle Pillar shared with us  her story of abortion.  Her
testimony brought tears to our eyes  but in her book, Untangled, she speaks of the restoration that

only comes through Christ.  We know that and see God working each and every day in our clinic.  Gods
presence is always there.

May God continue to shine down on us all as we seek to serve him in this ministry.  Without YOU it
would not be possible!  Blessings Always, Mandy M. Perkins, Executive Director


